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 20th March 2023 

 
Dear Parent, 
 

Spring Term Book Look and Jigsaw Awareness Session 
Monday 27th March 3:30pm – 4:15pm 

 
Further to Miss Olive’s letter dated 16th March and as specified in our PSHE policy, we wish 
to invite you to a Jigsaw awareness session after school on Monday 27th March at 3:30pm.  
This will run concurrently with our usual Spring Term Book Look.  
 
Book Look 
 
The Book Look gives you the opportunity to look at your child’s recent work and discuss 
what they have learnt with them. It will also enable you as parents to see the 
progress your child is making as they move through the year. Class teachers will be in 
classrooms and will be happy to discuss general information but will not be able to have in 
depth discussions relating to individual children. If you want to discuss anything in detail 
afterwards, please speak to them to arrange separate time. 
 
Jigsaw Awareness Session 
 
Jigsaw slides and resources, from each of the 6 puzzle pieces, will be available for you to 
view in your child’s classroom. The session will give you the opportunity to view first-hand 
the resources used and enable you to ask your child’s class teacher any specific questions 
you might have. Please note, as the material is strictly copyrighted you will not be able to 
take any of it away or take photographs.   
 
Miss Olive is currently in the process of collating your responses in respect of our RSE 
parental consultation and will be in touch soon with an overview of your feedback and any 
impact this might have on our final PSHE curriculum. 
 
We hope that you will find this opportunity informative and useful and look forward to 
welcoming you on the day. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs J Barnett 
Headteacher 
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